
 
 

ZONING BOARD OF ADJUSTMENT 

PLAINFIELD, NEW HAMPSHIRE 
  

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Board of Adjustment will hold a public hearing 

on the following application on Monday June 11
th

 2018 at 7:00pm at the Meriden Town 

Hall: 

  

Case 2018-03: David and Lori Moore A special exception request to construct accessory 

structures to support their existing seasonal camp that is located at in the Conservation Zone 

accessed from Croydon Turnpike. Specifically a 20’x30’ storage barn and an 8’x10’ shed are 

proposed. 

 

The full project file is available for public inspection at the town office. An electronic 

version of the application is available online at www.plainfieldnh.org/zba.htm 

 

While not required to attend, abutters and interested parties are encouraged to attend either in 

person or by counsel and state reasons why the application should or should not be granted.  

 

     
Notice prepared by Stephen Halleran on behalf of the 

ZONING BOARD OF ADJUSTMENT/PLANNING BOARD 
May 24th 2018 

 
















